
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Here is an overview of our Easter Celebrations in school:  

 

Reception & Nursery Tuesday 19th March – 9:15am.  KS2 Hall 

• Please make a bonnet at home with your child.   

• Children will bring their bonnet to school at the normal time on 19th March. 

• Doors open after registration at 9am.  Please enter through the main office reception. 

• Enjoy a craft workshop with your child and a bonnet parade. 

• It is expected to last 45 minutes. 

• Due to space limitations only 2 adults per family are permitted.  We thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

Years 1&2 Wednesday 20th March - 9:05am. KS1 Hall 

• Please make a bonnet at home with your child.   

• Children will bring their bonnet to school at the normal time on 20th March. 

• Doors open after registration at 9am.  Please enter through the KS1 hall door. 

• Enjoy a bonnet parade and some Easter songs. 

• It is expected to last 30 minutes. 

• Due to space limitations only 2 adults per family are permitted.  We thank you for 

your understanding. 

 

Years 3,4,5,6 Thursday 21st March - 9:30am.  KS2 Hall 

• Children come to school as normal on 21st March. 

• Come and enjoy our Easter service, that will consist of songs and readings. 

• Doors open after registration at 9am.  Please enter through the main office reception. 

• PTFA will be selling tea & coffee before the service begins in the dining hall. 

• It is expected to last 45 minutes. 

• Due to space limitations only 2 adults per family are permitted.  We thank you for your 

understanding. 

 
We look forward to seeing you at the end of the Spring Term. 

 

Mrs Grainger 
Headteacher 


